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Subject: Snowy Hydro launches new look website 
 
 
 
 
Snowy Hydro launched today their new look website at: www.snowyhydro.com.au The new website 
combines the content of the old site with a more user friendly format and makes available on the 
homepage the most commonly visited aspects of the old site. 
 
Paul Johnson, Manager Corporate Marketing, Snowy Hydro Limited said: “In developing this new site we 
looked at what aspects of the old site were most commonly visited and we listened to what the community 
wanted to see about our business in the recent community survey. The new website reflects the changing 
focus of our business as we operate within the National Electricity Market and we venture into gas-fired 
generation and retailing.” 
 
The new site still contains the popular web pages of snow depths, lake levels and water resources 
information. Please note that some delay may have occurred to the updating of these web pages while 
data was transferred between the two sites. 
 
To visit the new website go to: www.snowyhydro.com.au  


